
Employee Giving Campaign Progress Update 

Dear Team, 

We are excited to share the latest updates on our Employee Giving Campaign! As of today, we 

have raised a total of $25,000 towards our goal of $50,000. 

Here are some highlights: 

• Over 150 employees have participated so far. 

• 50% of our departments have met their individual giving goals. 

• Last week's bake sale raised $1,500! 

Thank you for your generous contributions and for spreading the word. Together, we can make a 

difference in our community! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Job Title] 

[Your Company] 


